08 June 2018

OUR Memorandum No. MTTP 2018-14

To:

College Secretaries and Graduate Program Coordinators

From:

MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG, PhD

University Registrar

Subject:

Dry-run for Commencement Exercises 2018 and College Secretaries and

Graduate Program Coordinators Meeting

Please attend the dry-run for the 2018 Commencement Exercises on 20 June 2018, Wednesday, 7:00AM at the University Amphitheater (behind Quezon Hall).

Also we will have the College Secretaries and Graduate Program Coordinators Meeting after the dry-run at 10:00 AM at the OUR Conference Room.

Thank you.

Dylene/OUR2018